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Our Ref. 54-04245 14 JUN 201

Hon Simon O’Brien MLC

Chairman

Standing Committee on Environment and Public Affairs
Parliament House

PERTH WA 6000

Dear Mr O'Brien
PETITION NO 116 — POINT MOORE LEASES OF CROWN LAND, GERALDTON
Thank you for your letter seeking comment on the above petition.

The Housing Authority advises it has no comment to make regarding the petition, as
the current leases of the Crown land are managed by the Department of Lands.

-

Yours sincerely

16 JUN 2016

Level 8, Dumas House, 2 Havelock Street, West Perth Western Australia 6005
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